
 
 

 
16984 Highway#12 P.O. Box 820 
Midland Ontario L4R 4P4 

 
 
 
April 18, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
26th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Midland Power Utility Corporation – 2012 IRM3 Rate Application 
                     Licence #ED 2002-0541;  Board File No. EB-2011-0182    
  
Midland PUC is in receipt of VECC’s counsel, Mr. Buonaguro’s letter dated April 18, 2012 in regard 
to the residential rate rider pertaining to the LRAM claim.  The rate calculation provided for a rate of 
$.00005/kWh, however, when this rider was input into the rate model, the rider was rounded up to 
$.0001.   
 
Midland PUC would advise the billing software provides for a 5 decimal point calculation and 
accordingly, would request the Board to record the rate rider as $0.00005/kWh for the residential 
class over one year. 
 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
MIDLAND POWER UTILITY CORPORATION 

 

 
PHIL MARLEY, CMA 
President & CEO 
Tel:  (705)526-9362 ext 204 
Fax:  (705) 526-7890 
E-mail:  pmarley@midlandpuc.on.ca 


